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Dear Parent/Carer,
You may recall that we advised you that we would be carrying out routine screening of your child’s vision and hearing along with height and weight as part of the National Child Measurement Programme unless you advised us not to. 
As you are aware many things have changed over the past months due to the Coronavirus and we have had to suspend all screening at present but we wanted to take this opportunity to update you regards the situation;

Vision and Hearing Screening;

We are still committed to provide the screening as we are very aware of its value and would like to advise you that we will recommence the screening programme when it is safe to do so in line with government guidelines.

We will constantly review the situation with schools in line with Government and Public Health England guidance and hope to be able to look towards re-instating the programme during the next academic year. We will when the time is right commence screening using necessary measures to ensure safety of children and staff. Staff may be wearing PPE during screening. Schools will advise you when it is deemed safe to continue the programme. 

If you have any concerns about your child’s vision please call for advice, speak to your GP or a high street optician.

If you have any concerns about your child’s hearing please call for advice or contact your GP.
National Child Measurement Programme;
Due to the impacts of Coronavirus, the 2019/20 NCMP was suspended mid-survey. This work will not re-start this year. As the situation continues to change no firm decision been made on when the NCMP for the 2020/21 school year can recommence and it is expected that this will not restart in the autumn term. Public Health England are working towards the programme restarting in 2021 but are unable to provide a specific timeframe yet. When we have any further information we will advise you via your school.
If you require advice or support around your child’s growth or diet please contact us. This website also provides useful information; www.nhs.uk/change4life  
If you have any concerns please contact the School Nursing Team on the above Number.
Yours Sincerely
Healthy Child Service - School Nursing Team.
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